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Our Values:   Respect, Equality, Aspiration,  

Responsibility, Love, Courage 

 

Learning and Achieving  

Together 

 

 

We have made it to the end of the first half-term and I want to thank everyone for all of their 

hard work.  The children have worked incredibly hard and they should feel proud of all of their 

achievements.  This was really highlighted in our Achievers Assemblies today where the children 

nominated each other – they gave detailed explanations about their peers – there are definitely 

some future teachers and leaders out there!  In their reasons, the children had recognised 

their peers for showing the school values; being consistent; making improvements and for being 

kind. I hope that you all have a lovely holiday and let us hope that we get some dry weather.     

Take care.   Mr. Wilkinson 

Notices and Reminders 

Half-term: The children break up today 

(Thursday 19th October) and return on Monday 

30th October. 

 

Photographs: The children will have their 

individual photograph taken on Thursday 2nd 

November.  Siblings who attend the Junior 

School will also have a photograph taken 

together.   

 

Flu Vaccine – If you have sent consent for 

your child to have the flu vaccine, they will 

have it on Wednesday 15th November. 

Please can you make sure that you have 

returned the form. 

Parents/Carers Meetings – a letter will be 

sent out after the holiday.  They will be held 

on Tuesday 21st November (3:30pm – 6:30pm) 

and Wednesday 22nd November (3:30pm – 

4:30pm). 

 

 

 

 

Something to think about… 

Home-Learning Challenge 
 

The children have all been set a history home-

learning challenge.  They will share their 

learning with the rest of their class on Friday 

3rd November. 

 

If they are sending in anything electronically, 

please use the Google classroom.  A 

parent/carer guide and a copy of the home 

learning challenge have both been emailed 

with this week’s weekly news. 

 

There is more information in the children’s 

Learning Journal on Page 41 or on the school 

website Autumn Half Term Holiday Challenge | 
Victoria Park Junior School (victoriaparkschool.co.uk) 

 

 

 

 

 

Home Time Arrangements 

Please can all parents/carers ensure any 

changes to your child’s home time arrangement 

are reported to the school office by 3pm.  

 

http://www.victoriaparkschool.co.uk/
https://www.victoriaparkschool.co.uk/autumn-half-term-holiday-challenge/
https://www.victoriaparkschool.co.uk/autumn-half-term-holiday-challenge/

